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Ian Buchanan 
Office of the Chairperson 
Greater Wellington Regional Council 

W Box 11646 
WELLINGTON 

Dear Ian 

Funding of Trolley Buses 

Thank you for your letter of 13 April 2005. Some of the 
notification of the Board's resolution which I have attach 

It would appear we may have a different understandin 
appropriation (C funding) for the Wellington region. Th 
discussion between our respective Chief Executives and 

The Board certainly had in mind that if the region stro 
purpose then it was possible the refurbishment contract 
Board would not approve funding out of the National p 
attached letter. Kt is not a nationaI priority. The Board 
issue, and I am disappointed at the negative response t 

My main concern is that this issue not undermine the gr 
the working relationship between our two organisations 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Jan Wright 

Chair 
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